To,                                                                                                                        Date: 25 July 2017
The Editor,
Asian Journal of Medical Sciences,

Subject: Submission of original article
Dear Sir,
I have submitted one of my original article entiled “Effectiveness of refractive error correction for people with oculocutaneous albinism in Nepal”. I am hopeful that the article will be reviewed and published in your reputed Journal.




Your Sincerely,
Dr Arjun Malla Bhari, MD
Consultant Pediatric Ophthalmologist
Lumbini Eye Institute

